
International Students’ Office Activities Reports 

On December 8, 2021 the International Students’ Office (ISO) organized a get-together in the 

VC’s board room to welcome new foreign students to the university. The function was 

attended by the Vice-Chancellor, Dean, Academic Affairs, Dean, School of Sciences, Dean, 

School of Management, Dean, School of Humanities and Social Sciences, the Registrar, and 

the Controller of Examinations. 

The welcome address was given by the Director, International Students Office. 

Thereafter the newly admitted students were welcomed in the traditional way with Assamese 

gamusas. The Vice Chancellor as well as the Deans and Registrar addressed the students. 

There was brief interaction with the students regarding their stay in the university, 

during which the students put forward their suggestions and feedback which was taken. The 

Director, International Students Office presented the vote of thanks. Light refreshments were 

served.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 


